Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: limit on taxi numbers
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Did your council impose a limit on the number of taxis in 2005, 2007 and 2009?
Answer:

Yes.  

The limit was set at 318 in 2002 and remained at the same level in each of the three years requested.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
